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DATE:  August 29th, 2024 
 
TO:  All Administrators  
  
FROM:  Michael Anderson, Associate Superintendent  

Travis Hamblin, Director of Student Services 
McKinley Withers, Health and Wellness Consultant 

 
SUBJECT: PBIS Stipend Clarification 

 

Administrators, 

This memo is an update to a previous JAM regarding PBIS and Suicide Prevention 
Funds. There were no other changes to this information other than the stipend amount 
received, stipends have been amended to account for the benefits cost on our grant. 
The original Positive Behaviors Plan 2024-2025 form stated a $3000 stipend is available 
to pay up to three licensed individuals. $3000 is the amount before benefits are 
deducted.  
 
Individuals will receive the following amounts: 
You may select one person to receive-$2250.00 
You may select two people to receive- $1125.00 each 
You may select three people to receive-$750.00 each 
 
The stipends will be paid out in November or March. Please submit the form to Janie 
Hyde by October 2, 2024, to have the stipends paid on the November paycheck, or 
please submit it by February 4, 2025, to have the stipends paid on the March 
paycheck.   

 

https://jam.jordandistrict.org/2024/08/15/2024-25-pbis-and-suicide-prevention-funds-update/
https://docs.google.com/document/d/10KoFEC-RG9BWI7UZk9286uu3HlSQh1aGjd5qKD61l3g/copy

